
 

 

Recruitment drive: September – December 2021 
 

The PSA appreciates members and shop stewards who are hard at work, ensuring that growth of the 

PSA is achieved. Members are aware that the PSA is celebrating 101 years of existence and has 

embarked on several projects, ranging from giving members golf shirts, planting 100 trees in every 

province, donating food parcels and wheelchairs to the needy people, etc. 

 

As part of recognising the hard work by members and shop stewards, the PSA is embarking on a national 

recruitment drive from September to December 2021. The PSA in Eastern Cape will over and above the 

honorarium that members are getting for successful recruitment, avail the following items as token of 

appreciation to members who recruit as follows: 

 

• Recruit six members and receive a shoulder bag 

• Recruit three members and receive a power-bank 

• Join the PSA and receive a T-shirt/spotty and Nautica water bottle 

• Statistics will be drawn every two weeks and the top three recruiters will walk away with a fleece 

blanket 

• A grand prize will be announced for the top three recruiters at the end of the drive. 

 

PSA application forms must be sent to the following: 

 

• For Mthatha: zoleka.ngebe@psa.co.za / kenneth.qikani@psa.co.za 

• For Gqeberha: Phumela.qilingele@psa.co.za / Mxolisi.nyandu@psa.co.za 

 

Members must be on the look-out for competitions as we approach the festive season. Your hard work in 

recruitment might open chances for you to win more. The PSA encourages shop stewards and 

prospective members to unite and serve a common goal in increasing the membership for effective 

member representation and promoting interests of members at relevant bargaining councils. 

 

WALALA WASALA! #PSA SIYANQOBA 
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